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ADVANCED DIRECTIVES 

 

 

If you have an advance directive, please provide a copy to Summit Surgical 

Center staff at the time of your admission.  Please understand that while the 

physicians and staff of Summit Surgical Center respect your rights in 

accordance with law to participate in decisions regarding your healthcare, it 

is the policy of Summit Surgical Center that all patients undergoing surgical 

procedures will be considered eligible for life-sustaining emergency 

treatment.   

 

You may receive more information about advance directives from the New 

Jersey Department of health & Senior Services at: 

 
http://www.state.nj.us/health/healthfacilities/documents/ltc/advance_directives.pdf 

 


